
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th May 2016 

REMINDERS 
 

Next Friday 27th May is INSET DAY 

Parent Questionnaire 

If you haven’t already done so we would be grateful if you could  complete the parent ques-

tionnaire which is open for another week. So far 42 families have completed the question-

naire out of the 96 families in school. 

Please access the questionnaire at the link provided in the e-mail last week. 

Growth Mindset Projects 

Parents are welcome to come into school after school next Thursday 26th May to view the 

projects which will be in the school hall. 

Tissues 

With the hayfever season in full swing any donations of tissues to school are gratefully re-

ceived. 

Volunteers needed 

We now have plans underway for the development of our library over the summer holidays. 

In an effort to maximise the amount of money we can spend on inspirational library furni-

ture, learning resources and books; we are looking for volunteers to help with painting and 

decorating, once the main building work is complete. Myself and Mel Sharp (Governor) will be 

volunteering with paintbrushes in the first week of August (probably the 3rd and 4th TBC) 

and would love as many people to help as possible. Refreshments will be provided! If you are 

handy with a paintbrush and available to help, please contact the office and we will be in 

touch.   Thank you.      

Mrs  Jo Reid 

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

Frieth C.E.C School  

Fr ieth 

Henley on Thames 

RG9 6PR 

Phone: 01494 881554 

E-mail: 

office@frieth.bucks.sch.uk 

 

Developing Potential without Limitations 

Emails and Letters sent 

home this week: 

PRIMARY TIMES MAGAZINE 

FRIETH HILLY LETTER & FLYER 

ROYAL TEA PARTY FLYER 

E-MAILS 

Choir cancelled 23 May, will resume 13 June 

 

 

**********PTA NEWS********** 

 

Pamper Night was a huge success, everyone seemed to have a 

great time so thank you to you all of you that came along, 

helped and bought raffle tickets! We raised over £650 profit 

with 28 people attending which is amazing!  

More information is available on our school website 

www.friethschool.co.uk 


